18th June 2021

Woden Primary School

> Woden Primary School Newsletter

Welcome back to our last but very busy half term of this school year. We are all busy getting children ready for their next year groups and classes. It is really important this year for us to use all opportunities to catch up on any lost learning that we can so we are also planning a few fun learning weeks.

Please check Class Dojo updates for further details.

Mrs H Vernon

Headteacher

News and Information

School Times

All children can be dropped off to school between 8:40 and 8:55am. Please do not leave any children unattended until the gates are open and also note the change in time as we have started closing the gates at **8:55**. Remember to continue to use the allocated time slots for pick-up at the end of the day. Please do not be late collecting as all children wait outside.

Year 1 and Year 2 - 2:40pm

Year 3 and Year 4 - 2:45pm

Year 5 and Year 6 - 2:55pm

Can we also kindly remind you to SOCIAL DISTANCE and wear a face covering when entering the school premises.

<u>Before/After School Clubs</u> — Club is open from 8.00am to 8.40am and 3.00pm to 4.30pm. Numbers are limited so you will need to book and pay in advance, so you don't miss out!

New Public Health Advice - All children who are absent from school due to any 'ill health' (this does not include a medical condition such as asthma) should book a **PCR test** before returning to school. Siblings should also remain at home until a negative test result is received. If the result is positive, all members of the household should then book a PCR test and isolate at home for 10 days. Please send a copy of results to: covid@wodenprimary.org

Sports Week – Week beginning June 21st is National Sports Week and children will take part in many sports activities throughout this week. They will also need to come to school in their PE kits or Sports clothing all week. You can find further information on our Class Dojo school page. Please use SIMS Pay to make £1 donation on line.

ECO Week – A big thank you to everyone for taking part into our ECO poster competition. Children will be learning more about plastic pollution and how to save our planet during our ECO week beginning 28th June. They will have an opportunity to take part in ECO musical workshop to start the week and explore ways to recycle and reuse to reduce waste by the end of the week. More details to follow through our Class Dojo page.

Important Dates

Summer Term ends Friday 16th July

Always check our website: www.wodenprimary.org or Class Dojo for up to date information and school news.